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Our school vision is: LIFE in all its fullness - now and in the future. 

John 10.10 Jesus said, “I have come that they may have life, and have it to the full”. 

 

4th April 2025 

Dear Parents,   

 

Bunny Hunt 

Thank you to the PTA, everyone who helped out and those that came 

to our Bunny Hunt last Saturday. It was a very well attended day, 

with beautiful sunshine. Thanks to our hard-working PTA, the 

children benefit greatly from money raised.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Quiet Garden Working Bee 

Our next working bee for the quiet garden is on Saturday 12th April from 9am-4pm, we 

would love to see you there if you can help out. It is taking shape very nicely and the 

children can’t wait to start den building.  

 

Easter Collective Worship 

Rev. Jonathan led Collective Worship on Monday, 

where he taught us more about the Easter Story. 

The children loved the interactive nature of the 

worship! 
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iRock 

The children enjoyed the iRock 

assembly on Wednesday. If you would 

like your child to have music lessons on 

drums, electric guitar, keyboard or 

singing and be part of a band, all details 

were emailed out to you earlier in the 

week.  

 

Mr Timms also offers weekly music 

lessons on drums, guitar or keyboard. 

Lessons are 15 minutes long and the 

cost for the term is £80 (ten lessons). 

If you would like your child to have lessons with Mr Timms, please contact the office.  

 

Cross Country Congratulations 

Many congratulations to Aiden, who represented our school in the Essex final of the 

cross country, after successful placings in the first two rounds. He put in a magnificent 

effort and was 64/110. Well done, Aiden! 

 

Congratulations to the children who received certificates in Celebration Collective 

Worship this week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Class One:  

James  –  for always striving hard and putting lots of effort into everything 

 

Class Two: 

Daisy - for your brilliant imaginative story 

Loula-Belle  -  for your super effort with joint handwriting and TT Rockstars each 

morning! 

 

Class Three: 

Owen -  for wonderful care and attention to handwriting and presentation whilst 

making your ‘Perfect Pets’ brochure 

Jack S  -  for showing determination to master equivalent fractions superbly! Well 

done! 

 

Class Four: 

Isla D -   for your progress in all subjects: due to your outstanding effort. Well 

done!  

George -  for always being a magnificent role model and learner by taking on advice 

to improve. Excellent metacognition skills! 

 

Congratulations on your achievements 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Congratulations, Elodie, for achieving player of the match at netball 

• Congratulations, George, for achieving your yellow belt in karate 

• Congratulations, Buddy, for achieving stage 1, 2, and 3 in swimming 



• Congratulations, Owen, for achieving star of the week at tennis 

• Congratulations, Fay, for coming first in a running race 

• Congratulations, Olivia, for achieving your gold award at Rainbows 

 

Tribe Points 

Well done to Meru tribe, who were the winners of the team points this week! They 

enjoyed their prize of extra playtime. 

 

Diary dates the week beginning 21st April 2025: 

 

Monday 21st April: Easter Monday 

  

Tuesday 22nd April: Mr Timms in - music lessons 

  

Wednesday 23rd April:  Mrs Davidson in – music lessons 

       

Thursday 24th April:    

      

Friday 25th April: Tennis Club 8:00am 

  

  

Have a wonderful Easter,  

 

 

 

 

Patsy Fitzpatrick 

Head of School 

 

 


